>>> Andrew Smith 22/05/2012 15:14 >>>
Dear Eric

| refer to the Market licence applications submitted by Scorpion Gb Ltd for both the West
North Street car park and Bridge of Don park and ride site at the AECC.

Further information has been submitted on behalf of the applicant and | would comment
on each as follows.

Park and Ride Site Bridge of Don

Following discussions with the Public Transport Unit it is felt that the approval of the
market application for the Park and Ride site for a Saturday would not be appropriate
given the level of activity and strategic nature of the park and ride site. It is also
considered that whilst a market could be generally accommodated on a Sunday that
access to the site for market purposes would only be available should public transport
services not be operational. It is possible that a park and ride Sunday service may
operate from the site over the festive periods or for special events. In such circumstances
it would be necessary to suspend market operations over the festive period or for a
special event.

In addition | would ask that conditions a to d above be applied to the market application at
the Bridge of Don park and ride site.

The Traffic Order regulating the car park may have to be suspended for each event and
the applicant will be liable for all and any costs associated with this work.

| trust the above will allow the applications to be concluded.

regards

Andrew Smith

Traffic Engineering Manager Enterprise, Planning and Infrastructure
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